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HOUSE POINTS RUNNING TOTALS 

St George St Patrick St Andrew St David 

232 198 204 245 

To love, serve and learn as Jesus shows us 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 Events Clubs 

Mon 14th  

Anti-bullying week: Odd sock 
day 

Celebration Assembly 

Science 

Board games 

Tues 15th   

Wed 16th 

 Orienteering 

Drawing 

Art 

Boys’ football 

Thurs 17th 

Y6 football tournament 

Y5 invite a loved one to lunch  

Y5 swimming 

Girls’ football 

Drama 

Fri 18th 
Children in Need non-uniform 

day 
 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Week ending: 04/11/2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done  to Reception class who had the 
best attendance  

Year Group Attendance 

Reception 100% 

Year 1/2 96% 

Year 3/4 97% 

Year 4/5 95% 

Year 6 91% 

Please be aware that, whilst every effort will be made to 

keep to dates set, at times it may be necessary to 

change a date so please check the newsletter  for any 

changes. 

 Wb 14th November: Anti-bullying week 

 Thursday 17th November: Y6 football tournament 

 Thursday 17th November: Y5 invite a loved one to 

lunch 

 Friday 25th November: Y6 visit: Quarry Bank Mill 

 Friday 25th November: Y3/4 visit: Knowsley 

Safari Park 

 Sunday 27th November: First Sunday of Advent 

 Monday 5th December: Y1/2 Christmas Craft at 

Penketh Methodist Church 

 Tuesday 6th December: Y6 Crucial Crew 

 Thursday 8th December: Y5/6 Athletics 

tournament 

 Friday 9th December: Christmas Jumper Day /   

                                           Sponsored Elf Run 

 Tuesday 13th December:  Reception / KS1 Nativity 

 Wednesday 14th December: Christmas Lunch 

 Friday 16th December: Christmas Assembly 

 Friday 16th December: School closes for Christmas 

LEARNER OF THE WEEK 
Well done to this week’s super stars!  

Reception Logan 

Year 1/2 Connie 

Year 3/4 Rageh 

Year 4/5 Lottie D 

Year 6 Scarlett 

MENTAL HEALTH CHAMPIONS 

TOP TIP 

Remember you! 

As we focus on Remembrance this 
week, remember also to love YOU.   

Don’t be shy! Appreciate yourself and all your 
wonderful qualities.  

Why not compliment your friend this week too! 
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NUT FREE ZONE 

A reminder to all parents that children 

should not bring nuts, or foods 

containing nuts into school as there 

are children in our school who have a 

nut allergy.   

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

 

Reminder if not coming 

PARENTS’ EVENING 

Thank you for the high levels of attendance 
at Parents’ Evening this week.  If you could 

not make it and have not yet made 
alternative arrangements, please speak to 
your child’s class teacher so that we can 
update you on your child’s progress and 

achievements. 

RECEPTION VISIT TO MEADOW VIEW 

A lovely afternoon was had by all when our 

Reception children went over to join the 

residents of Meadow View for some bonfire night 

craft time last week!  We can’t wait to visit again! 

RECEPTION CLASS ADMISSIONS FOR 

SEPTEMBER 2023 

If your child is due to start school in September 2023, we 

would like to extend an  invitation to you to come and 

visit our school.  If you know of someone else with a 

child due to start school, please pass this information on 

or direct them to Twitter / our school website. 

Please contact the school office to arrange your 

personal tour of our school. We look forward to 

welcoming you! 

All applications must now be made online by 16th 

January 2023. The web address for those families 

living in Warrington is: www.warrington.gov.uk/

primary-school-admissions   

For those living outside of Warrington, please 

contact the Local Authority Admissions team to 

find out how to apply.  

BAGS TO SCHOOL 

Thank you for all of the donations for Bags to 

School which have now been collected for 

the big weigh in!   

We had a fantastic response, which will help 

with funds for our school - £288 raised for 

our school! 

http://www.warrington.gov.uk/primary-school-admissions
http://www.warrington.gov.uk/primary-school-admissions


REMEMBRANCE DAY 

At 11am, our school fell silent for Remembrance 

Day, led respectfully by our Year 6 children, who 

explained the significance of the poppy, shared 

stories of local heroes and prayed for a more 

peaceful world: 

“Blessed are those who work for peace;  

God will call them his children” 

(Matthew 5:9) 
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YEAR 5 FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT 

Well done to our Year 5 footballers who did brilliantly at the 

tournament that they participated in yesterday. Great 

sporting behaviour from all, and 2 great wins!   

EASYFUNDRAISING 

Easyfundraising is an online platform that will give St Vincent’s commission from your online shopping. We get a 

percentage of what you spend. You can shop online, book holidays, renew your insurance or even order a takeaway. 

There’s plenty of well known names like AA, ebay, Just Eat, Argos, Tui, Apple, Adidas, Footlocker, Amazon, Sky, 

Ticket Master and many many more. You can download the Easyfundraising app or go direct through their website. 

Follow the link below to register and we get an extra £5 donation once you have raised £5.  

Our school is registered as St Vincent’s Primary School. So next time you order anything online, do it through 

easyfundraising to support our school and our children.  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-1/?char=266171&invite=AVVNHF&referral-

campaign=c2s 

CHRISTMAS POST 

The 15th Warrington St Joseph’s Scout Group would like to 

help you save money on your postage this year by 

delivering Christmas cards for you in the WA5 postcode 

area.  Cards can be posted in the post box in our main 

school entrance. Please make sure to include the full 

address and postcode, plus 30p per card.  Cards will be 

delivered between 14th November and 16th December. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-1/?char=266171&invite=AVVNHF&referral-campaign=c2s
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-1/?char=266171&invite=AVVNHF&referral-campaign=c2s
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ODD SOCK DAY FOR ANTI-BULLYING 

WEEK 

Next week is Anti-Bullying Week and the 

theme this year is “REACH OUT”. The children 

will be taking part in a range of activities about 

friendship, respect, celebrating difference and 

diversity, and leaving a positive footprint in the 

lives of others, as well as making sure that they 

understand what bullying is and how to deal with 

it.  Our School Council will be launching the week 

by leading our assembly on Monday.  

Our anti-bullying policy is available on the school 

website and posters are displayed around school 

as a reminder to the children.  

On Monday 14th November, we invite the children to wear ODD SOCKS along with normal 

uniform, in celebration of our differences and diversity to launch anti-bullying week 

celebrations. 

CHILDREN IN NEED 
 

TOGETHER WE CAN CHANGE YOUNG LIVES 
 

Next Friday, 18th November children are invited to wear their own clothes  in return 

for a donation of £1, in support of the work of Children in Need. 

BRING A LOVED ONE TO LUNCH 

Fliers have been shared with Year 5 children, inviting loved ones into school on Thursday 17th November. 

If you can make it, please come to the main office to be collected by your child at midday who will take you into the 

hall to order your lunch.  Up to 2 people per child can join us, but unfortunately due to space and number of lunches 

to be served, we are unable to accommodate any more people than this. 

Please make sure that sufficient funds are available on ParentPay to cover the cost of any lunches ordered, as we 

cannot accept cash payment. Lunches will cost £2.40 per meal.  We look forward to you joining us!  


